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Re: Recommendations of the Interventional Working Group of the Association for 
European Paediatric Cardiology (AEPC) for the Training in Interventional 
Catheterization for Congenital Heart Disease 

I confirm as Secretary of the Association for European Paediatric and Congenital 
Cardiology that the AEPC Educational Committee and AEPC Council agreed for AEPC 
endorsement of the manuscript:  Recommendations of the Interventional Working 
Group of the Association for European Paediatric Cardiology (AEPC) for the Training in 
Interventional Catheterization for Congenital Heart Disease. 

The EC had already approved the manuscript. The AEPC council feels that you might 
change the title to “AEPC recommendations for training in interventional catheterization for 

congenital heart disease”, as it emphasizes that is not merely a working group subject but 
strongly underscores that it is accepted for whole AEPC. 

The AEPC Council very much appreciates the work that has been done and the high-

quality manuscript that focusses on the needs of the pediatric population. 

Thank you, very much and good luck, for the submission!  

With my best wishes 

 

 

 

  

Ina Michel-Behnke 

AEPC Secretary General 


